Bitzenburc‘g, James

From: Russell Suchan <rcsuchan@hotmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 19, 2020 2:32 PM
To: Bitzenburg, James

Subject: Re: '206' map update for 2020

Jim

The map looks great to me. We will be irrigating everything but the CREP portion so there should be 295 acres or so
watered for 2020. Does that sound right? Good visiting with you today by the way.

Thanks for all your help!

Russ

Sent from my iPhone

On Feb 19, 2020, at 2:17 PM, Bitzenburg, James <James.Bitzenburg@idwr.idaho.gov> wrote:

Russ-

Attached is the map | worked up for your ‘206’ acres for the upcoming 2020 irrigation season. | used the
CREP layer on our mapping system to get that portion of the 396.0 acre shape. Let me know if it looks
accurate and thanks for your help with this today.

Jim

Jim Bitzenburg "l‘odauj i uqyda‘ﬁc  the 206
Water Resource Agent fe of R {‘\ r
Idaho Department of Water Resources I FaEaes g=c acreS S Repe @
Southern Regional Office Mg hts 3¢-7839, 36- 7429, 34-2357,
Phone (208)-736-3033

james.bitzenburg@idwr.idaho.gov 3- 1828, and 3€6-257Y based on

+he atdached nen and alhou«
<Suchan 206 map.pdf>
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Russ Sachan, Tye R, 2-79-20
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